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Dedicated to a better Brisbane

22 June 2007

Mr Paul Murdoch
CBD BUG

GPO Box 2104
Brisbane Qld 4001

Dear Mr Murdoch

Sir Samuel Griffith Drive, Mt Coot-tha
Operation Review Results

Brisbane City Council has recently completed the public consultation phase of its operational review into
Sir Samuel Griffith Drive at Mt Coot-tha.

The local community and regular road users were asked to provide feedback on three options for the
future operation of the road.

Of the 700 plus responses received, over 500 supported leaving the road two-way and providing passing
bays at selected locations to allow vehicles to travel safely past other users, and warning signage to

improve safety.

Four new warning signs advising of pedestrian and cyclist use will be erected in the next few weeks and
plans for the passing bays and any additional signage will be developed over the coming months.

We thank you for the time and effort the community displayed in responding to the consultation process.

For further information on the Sir Samuel Griffith Drive Operation Review, please call Council on (07)
3403 8888.

Yours sincerely

Vic Nash
Project Manager
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